
WE ARE MOVING!

- WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUCE WE WILL BE MOVING TO A NEW LOCATION, EFFECTIVE JANUARY 
4TH, 2021. OUR NEW OFFICE IS LOCATED AT 16TH STREET & NORTHERN. THE PLAZA SQUAW PEAK,  

OFFERS AMPLE PARKING, IN A FIRST FLOOR SUITE WITH EASY ACCESS.

- OUR PHYSICIANS WILL BE AVAILABLE DURING THIS TRANSITION PERIOD, BUT WITH LIMITED HOURS.
STARTING DECEMBER 16 THROUGH DECEMBER 31, 2020.

7600 NORTH 15TH STREET, STE 102
PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85020

7600 North 15th Street, 
STE 102

*location*


